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Visit by HRH The Princess Anne

Her Royal Highness, the Princess Anne, Mrs Mark Phillips

will visit Australia briefly in July.

Announcing the visit the Prime Minister, Mr Fraser, said

-that the primary purpose of The Princess Anne's visit was

to undertake engagements associated with the Diamond Jubilee

of the Save -the Children Fund of which Her Royal Highness is

World President.

Her Royal Highness is expected to arrive in Sydney on

Thursday 19 July and to leave Australia from Perth on

Monday 23 July.


